
From: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Sunday, October 14, 2018 2:44 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: NBAA

Jeffrey

Is it still OK for me to attend the NBAA in Orlando this week, Tue-Thursday.=20

*** I'll meet with Boeing and discuss the process if FAR 91 operation=s is still possible for BBJ's, since Associated Air who holds the S=C is no longer in business, as well as our Insurance Underwriters requested=a meeting with me, per Rich Kahn.

It starts Tuesday,, I would Airline to Orlando Tuesday morn after we drop t=e 550 in Islip.and return for our departure Thur or Friday whenever you dec=de to leave.

Is this approved?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>
<integer>325307</integer>
<key>date-last-viewed</key>
<integer>0</integer>
<key>date-received</key>
<integer>1539528251</integer>
<key>flags</key>
<integer>8590195717</integer>
<key>remote-id</key>
<string>862236</string>

</dict>

</plist>